
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 7/16/2012 8:02:11 AM 
To: Zafar, Marzia (marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov) (marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: FW: Independent Consultant Review 

No one bid ? So what are you guys going to do ??. 

From: Kitzes, Audrey fmailto:audrev.kitzes@cpuc.ca.qov1 
Sent: Friday, July 13, 2012 12:50 PM 
To: Sharp, Shelly 
Cc: Halligan, Julie; Beck, Valerie 
Subject: RE: Independent Consultant Review 

Hi Shelly, 

We actually didn't receive any bids on any of the RFPs so we're in the process of trying to get 
contracts set up through the State's non-competitive bid process - we're awaiting approval 
from DCS at the moment, but we're pushing hard to get the details settled as soon as possible, 
and will of course let you know when we do. 

Best, 

-Audrey 

Audrey Kitzes 

Manager. Administration 

Consumer Protection & Safety Division 

California Public Utilities Commission 

(415) 703-2046 

SB GT&S 0200882 
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